

KIDS ON THE ROCK - May 2023

ROCKBROOK UMC CHILDREN'S MINISTRY Julie Vidlak, children's ministry director

...IMPORTANT DATES FOR CHILDREN IN MAY and JUNE...

Sundays May 7th, 14th, 21st: Sunday School from 9:30 to 10:30! No Sunday School May 28th!

Sunday, May 7th: Library time during Sunday School hour...please return old books and bags!

**ANYTIME IN MAY: PLEASE REGISTER YOUR CHILDREN/FRIENDS FOR VBS! Deadline June 4th!

Sunday, June 4th: 9:30 Children's Sunday School - VBS Sneak Peek - Superhero Training!

Sunday, June 11th: 9:30 Children's Sunday School - VBS Kickoff Party!

Sunday, June 11th thru Thursday, June 15th: VBS from 6:15pm to 8:15pm.

Sunday, June 18th: VBS program during 10:45 am worship service - Practice first during Sunday School!

Vacation Bible School 2023 - JOIN US! "HERO HOTLINE"

6:15 TO 8:15 p.m.- Sun, June 11th thru Thurs, June 15th
For children ages 3 through completed 6th grade - Visitors welcome!

Come join the fun and fellowship!

REGISTER NOW -

Preregistration required by June 4thl

(Forms online or at church)

So let's strive for the things that bring peace and the things that build each other up. Romans 4:19





Check out the schedule and registration info at

www.campfontanelle.com

Camp Fontanelle offers several types of discounts.

Scholarships from Rockbrook are available to cover 1/3 the remaining cost regardless of need!

Please return scholarship applications to Julie prior to attending camp.

Children's Ministry Update from Julie:

April was a special month for us as we celebrated our traditions of Palm Sunday worship, children's palm procession and our Easter egg hunt! Thank you so much to those who so generously donated candy for the eggs! Our April Sunday school lessons began with a Holy Week hunt around the church and taught the Holy Week, Resurrection, Great Commission, and Ascension stories. Older children have been digging into the Bible each week and comparing stories from the Gospels. It is a joy to teach the good news to children! We ended the month by learning about the history and beliefs of the United Methodist Church. This coincided with our Confirmation Sunday which gave our children an understanding of how they can also become official church members in the future! Thank you, parents, for bringing your children!

There will be no children's Sunday School on May 28th (Memorial Day Weekend).